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L:NITED STATES GOVERNMENT

Memorandum

TO : See Below

DEPARTMEATT OF HEALTI-1, KDUCATIOt\, AXI> lt’ili.1”.li<li
PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

DATE: May 16, 1967

(/
FROM : Martha L. Phillips”~Y.

Chief, Grants Review Branch

SUBJECT : Changes in official grant files

The attachments reflect changes and additions in the following awarded
regional medical programs:

1 S02 RM 00044-01 - Maryland Regional Medical Program - letter dated
April 21, 1967 from Dr. Thomas B. Turner notifying
us of his acceptance of position as Program
Coordinator and advising us that Dr. William S.
Spicer, University of Maryland and Dr. Edward
Stafford, Johns Hopkins University are Associate
Coordinators. The statement on cooperative arrange-
ment is also attached for your information.

RM 00003 - Northern New England Regional Medical Program.-
A letter dated May 4, 1967, from Dr. Robert W.
Coon advising us that Dr. John Wennberg is the

Program Director. For the purposes of our
operations, this post is the Program Coordinator.

The Associated Medical Schools of Greater New York (pending application
number 1 S02 RM 00058-01) has submitted a negotiated. proposal in
response to Council’s recommendation. The proposal is being evaluated
and copies will be distributed later. However, I am attaching a copy
of the letter of transmittal for your information because it designates
Dr. Vincent Larkin as acting program director. Again, for the purposes
of our operations, this post is the Program Coordinator.

Distribution of this memorandum to:

Dr. Mayer
Mr. Friedlander
Mr. Ackerman
Dr. Sloan
Mr. Odoroff
Mr. Beattie
Mr. Lawrence
Mr. Hilsenroth
Mr. Whaley

Attachments

HELP ELIMINATE WASTE COST REDUCTION PROGRAM
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